
 

 

Date: 28th March 2025 
To, 
The Corporate Relationship Department  
BSE Limited 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001                                                                                 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: - Intimation regarding Closure of Trading Window. 
 
We, Muthoot Housing Finance Company, are pleased to inform you that we are a recently debt-
listed company, with our listing date being 03rd February, 2025. As part of our ongoing efforts to 
ensure full compliance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we are 
in the process of installing the Structural Digital Data software. This software installation is aimed 
at strengthening our compliance mechanisms, and we are sharing this update for your records. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, intimation 
is hereby given that the Trading Window for trading or dealing in the listed securities of the 
Company, by the insider or designated person of the Company will remain closed from Tuesday, 
April 01, 2025 till 48 hours after the public announcement of the Audited Financial Results 
alongwith Audit Report of the Company for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2025.  
 
The date of meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Audited Financial Results alongwith 
Audit Report of the Company for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2025, will be informed in 
due course.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully                                                    
For MUTHOOT HOUSING FINANCE COMPANY LIMITED 
 
 
 
  
 
 Sumesh. S 
 Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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